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Hillsborough Opens Bidding on Two Liquor Licenses

Up for sale are one Plenary Retail Distribution Liquor License and one
Plenary Retail Consumption Liquor License at a minimum of $350K each

At the April 25th Hillsborough Township Committee meeting, the Township
Committee passed two resolutions authorizing the sale of two liquor licenses. The
Plenary Retail Distribution Liquor License is for establishments that wish to sell
packaged goods, such as with a liquor store. A Plenary Retail Consumption Liquor
License is for establishments that will be serving alcoholic beverages, such as a
restaurant or bar. The initial bid for both licenses is $350,000.

Hillsborough Township is currently authorized to issue five distribution licenses, of
which two are available. Of the 14 consumption licenses allowed by the Township,
three are available.

Interested parties should submit their sealed bids to the Hillsborough Township Clerk’s
Office by June 15, 2023 at 11 am. For more information, please see the Township's
website www.hillsborough-nj.org, under the Government tab, and requests for

proposals.
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